
    School Service Change  

          Term 1, 2025 

Clarks Logan City Bus 
Service-School Bus 

Service Changes 
Changes begin 28/01/2025 

 

 

 

 

What’s 
happening: 

Several school routes will have changes 
commencing Term 1 2025. Please check if 
your route is one that has changed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Find out  
more: 

A summary of school service 
changes can be found on the 
Clarks website 
www.clarkslogancity.com.au 
or by using the QR code   

 

Check the Translink Journey 
Planner or My Translink App 
from January for the official 
school services information by 
using the QR code or visiting 
www.translink.com.au  
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